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CASB is working with the Colorado Association of School 
Executives (CASE) and the Colorado Education Association 
(CEA) to learn more about how school districts are 
providing medical health insurance for their employees. 
Please take a few minutes to complete this CEA survey.

The deadline for completing this survey is June 20, 2025. 
We intend to share results at the beginning of the school 
year in the fall.

Health Insurance Survey 2025

Complete the Survey Here!

Important Dates and Events for your Calendar!

•	Legislative Wrap-Up Webinar:
•	May 22 from 6 - 7:30 p.m.
•	Find more information and 

register here. If you aren’t able 
to attend, the recording will be 
available at a later date.

Did you know that we offer board training that is customized to your needs? Reach out to find out more and schedule your board 
training and board self-assessment. An effective board participates in learning opportunities so that they are equipped to go beyond 
in meeting the needs of their students.

CASB Board Training

If you will be participating 
as your district’s delegate 

for the Delegate Assembly in 
September, please update that 
on your personal profile using 

the My Profile Tab!

•	Regional Meetings:
•	The month of August
•	Find more information 

and register here. We are 
offering two meetings in certain 
regions. The agenda for regional 
meetings will be shared in June.

•	Fall Conference & Delegate 
Assembly:

•	September 5-6 in Loveland 
at the Embassy Suites

•	Find more information 
and register here. Register 
here and plan on joining us 
for networking, professional 
learning, and more. The agenda 
is posted.

•	85th Annual Convention:
•	Registration will open in early June. We require registration in order to 

have your district placed on our hierarchical list for those in priority group 
one as well as on the waitlist if you are in group two. Broadmoor Hotel 
reservation links will be sent to you mid-August if you have registered early 
and are in priority group one. Contact us for more information: tdemeo@
casb.org.

•	Our Student Leadership Academy is in the planning stages and we 
look forward to meeting your students at the December Convention! More 
information to come!!

CASB was contacted by representatives from the 
National Education Foundation who has grant funding for 
CTE skills courses for students. Here is a brief overview, 
and you can find additional information in this LINK.

The NEF Grant provides a 100% scholarship covering 
$600 tuition fee per learner.  There is a registration fee 
of $60 for students, and $120 for employees and other 
learners in the community.

$60 Million CTE Grant for 100,000 Colorado Learners

For More Information Click Here!

More Information Here!
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